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Project Name: BJ's Wholesale Club 
Final Construction Plans
POD – 45 - 06

Date Received by Public Works: October 12, 2007
Date Comments Complete: October 30, 2007

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plan for signature for POD – 45 – 06 – Bellingham and has the following additional/outstanding comments that need to be addressed prior to the signature process:
1. Show the discussed location and details for the relocated GRTC bus stop on Starling Drive on the plans. 

2. Eliminate the proposed crosshatched striping on Starling Drive.  This lane should act as a dedicated thru right turn lane for both entrances.

3. A “Right Lane Must Turn Right” sign is needed between the two proposed entrances onto Starling Drive.

4. Two OM 1-2 delineators are needed in the asphalt paved taper back to existing pavement edge to the south on Starling Drive. 
5. For the proposed entrance to the north onto Starling Drive the ingress needs to be striped 14 feet wide and the two lanes of egress need to be 11 feet wide.
6. Required sight distance on Starling Drive is a minimum of 438 feet.  Sight lines looking north and south from proposed entrances are labeled > 305 feet.  Adequate sight distance must be demonstrated prior to Public Works’ approval of this plan.
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